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Have a great Christmas and New Year 

See you all on 8th January 2024 

of school a day is the 
same as missing two 
weeks over the year. 

 

Dear families,  
 
Wow! I can’t believe we are at the end of term already, 
but what a fun filled term we have had. From our 
Harvest Festival, special visitors, exciting topics, an 
amazing Christmas Fair and of course, our spectacular 
Christmas Production. The children have worked so hard 
and we are extremely proud of them all.  
All of these wonderful things would not happen without 
the hard work and support of our incredible team of 
staff. Each one of them plays a fundamental part in 
making our school the special place it is and I cannot 
thank them enough for everything they do.  
Unfortunately, today we say Goodbye to Miss Murray, 
who has been an outstanding teacher and made a 
significant impact on the school and children in such a 
short space of time. We will miss her so much, but we 
wish her the best of luck in her new school.  
Finally, I’d like to say thank you to you, our wonderful 
parents and carers. Thank you for your continued 
support and all you do to support our school. I hope 
you all have a magical Christmas and very Happy New 
Year. We look forward to welcoming you back in 2024. 
  
Best wishes,  
Miss Grant 

Have a great Christmas and New Year 
See you all on the 8th January 2024 


